## **CONFIRMATION CLASS 2019-20**

Dear Parent/guardian,

The Lough Parish have contacted the schools in the parish to try and put in place preliminary dates for Confirmation subject to Covid 19 Public Health guidelines.

It is proposed that Confirmations would take place in the Lough Church as follows:

Glasheen GNS Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> September

Glasheen BNS Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> October

Greenmount Wednesday 7th October

These dates are provisional as we must adhere to all public health guidance that may arise between now and September.

Closer to the dates, each school will be in contact around more specific details. However, it is likely that the numbers in attendance on the day will need to be restricted for social distancing reasons.

Kind regards, Finbarr Hurley